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Meeting: January 18, 2020, Liberty Lake, 10 am-1 pm (and remember: No Potluck)
Happy New Year INMQ Members! The new and returning board members for 2020 are:

Candy Huddleston, President

Susan Smith, Vice President

Jean Brustkern, Secretary

Jean Shute, Public Relations

Mary Redman, Treasurer

Jill Good, Challenge Quilts

Shannon Haas, Membership

Linda Clevenger, Web Master

We also want to thank the following INMQ members for signing up to assist the group this year:
Becky Clark (Ribbons), Glenda Carlson (Raffle), and Paula Ferry and Cheryl Clossin (door prizes).

The WSQ Quilt Show this year was a lot of fun and we appreciate everyone who stopped by and
voted for their favorite challenges.

2020 dues are now due and the cost is $25 to belong to this great group. Your membership
includes programs that benefit all machine quilters, opportunities to meet and learn from your
fellow members, yearly classes from national and local teachers, and just plain fun!

If you haven’t signed up for the 2020 Challenges now is the time. We have three challenges yearly:
The INMQ challenge, the Art Quilt challenge, and the Treasure Quilt challenge.

The INMQ challenge this year is “Circles Table Runner”. Everyone makes the same project and
you get show off your best quilting and designs. Cost: $25 for the fabric kit.

The Art Quilt challenge for this year has a theme of “Flowers in a Vase”. You design, pick the
fabric and create your own masterpiece. Cost: $15

The Treasure Quilt lll challenge is a fun one. Each quilter receives a surprise box of vintage quilt
pieces; turning them into your own masterpiece is the challenge. Cost: $40

Classes: March 20 & 21, 2020, Karen Marchetti. Karen Is a nationally known teacher and
machine quilter. Further information will be coming regarding the cost and classes.

Looking forward to seeing everyone Saturday, January 18, 2020, 10:00 am. at the
Liberty Lake Trail Head Golf Course in Liberty Lake, Washington.



